NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . .



Judy, Occupational Therapist is a wonderful provider. She expresses legitimate concerns and in doing so has helped us set appropriate goals. She is extremely professional, yet compassionate with her approach with our son Rhett. I truly believe that much of Rhett’s progress is due to the work Judy has provided us with. I am immensely grateful!
* * * * * * * * * *


Preschool Vision Screener Gina, has been coming to our school for several years, she is always very professional. She is kind and patient with all of the children and staff. She identified two preschool children with issues who already have glasses. This is a wonderful program. We appreciate what the Elks are doing for children.

* * * * * * * * * *


Preschool Vision Screener, Linda is an amazing screener. Every year we look forward to having her at our school. She is professional, kind, thorough and so very helpful. The children and parents at our school always have such positive things to say every year. The Growing Place is very lucky to have the services of the Elks and Linda.  Thank You!

* * * * * * * * *


Speech Language Pathologist, Tracy is good with Conner. He really isn’t an easy boy because he comes tired from school and in the first minutes it is hard to pay attention but after that he really participates with Tracy. She had a lot of patience and he really improved his speech and every little bit helps and is great for him.  Thank You!
* * * * * * * * *


Physical Therapist, Brian’s dedication and knowledge helps Sadie amazingly to reach her goal. She is prospering and meeting her age appropriate levels.  Thanks!

* * * * * * * * *

[image: image1.wmf]

